
 

In Memoriam Update 
 
The peers of Balbir Singh from the 8th floor NOC have set up a fund to assist the family of our departed 
brother who left us last month. Local 25 on behalf of the membership has submitted a $500 donation 
directly to the family. We now ask our workplace community to support the Singh family and if you are 
financially able to, submit a donation to assist the family during this difficult period. Simran Singh is 
now caring for their newborn son and twelve year old daughter, any support would be appreciated and 
directed towards the children.   
 

Balbir was a good man. He will be missed in our community and at home. 
 
The fundraising goal set is $3,000 and as it stands the total is $2,377. Lets reach that goal! 
 
Please cut and paste the following link into your browser to help the Singh family: 
 
https://www.youcaring.com/simransingh-948090 
 

Committee Elections 
 

On November 1st, the Local will be holding committee elections. If you are interested in joining a committee or 
becoming a steward please visit the unifor25.com website and click information. There you will find nomination 
forms. Please submit your form to a member of the election committee directly or email elections@unifor25.com
with a scanned copy before Wednesday November 1st. Further details will come from the election committee in 
the coming days. 
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